
ANNUAL DIVINE LITURGY

All Brother Knights are invited to attend the 13th Annual Divine Liturgy on Saturday, 
June 4, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. This is a time to celebrate with our Brothers and Sisters of 
the Eastern Rite.

Come join the members of the St. Catharines Diocesan Association and our Brothers 
from Hamilton and Toronto at:

St. John the Theologian Church

 91 Lakeshore Road, St. Catharines

Following the Divine Liturgy, a full course dinner will be served by the church – no 
charge for Knights, $10 for spouses.

Please contact Grand Knight John Nixon or Deputy Grand Knight Johnson Moraes if you 
plan on attending.


